
Dear Sir or Madam,


I have known Bill Parravano, founder of the nonprofit 
Comella Foundation, since 2002. As an osteopath who 
has been practicing for 25 years, I appreciate Bill’s 
dedication to this healing art.


I’m impressed by the knowledge he has accumulated 
over his years of helping people regain their health and 
live pain free.


Bill has a strong background in osteopathic principles and 
techniques, which he uses quite effectively. In fact, he 
has done body work on me and I can attest to his skill.  I 
have full confidence in his abilities.


Osteopathically,


Charles Beck, DO © 



